
October 1st- 26th, 2018 

Bandelier Elementary Calendar of Activities 
Staff Directed Activities, Field Trips, Enrichment Clubs, Games, Special Events & More! 

 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

1 
Fantastic Beasts and Where 
to Find Them w/Kym and 
Xavier  
 
Jurassic World Club w/Vinh 
and Hailey 

2 
Disney Extravaganza 
w/Vanessa 
 
 
Jump Rope Club w/Daniela 
Are you Dipping Out? w/Deja 

3 
Pink Fluffy Unicorn Club 
w/Ben and Ruby 
 
 
Coraline Club w/Jenna and Lily 

4 
Fun Food & Challenges 
w/Taylor 
 
Murder Mystery w/Adriana 
 
 

5 
“KiKi, Do You Love Me?” 
Club w/Mercedes 
 
 
Spooky Tree Paintings 
w/Sofia 

8 
Fantastic Beasts and Where 
to Find Them w/Kym and 
Xavier  
 
Jurassic World Club w/Vinh 
and Hailey 

9 
Disney Extravaganza 
w/Vanessa 
 
Jump Rope Club w/Daniela 
Are you Dipping Out? w/Deja 
 

10 
Pink Fluffy Unicorn Club 
w/Ben and Ruby 
 
 
Coraline Club w/Jenna and Lily 

11 

FALL BREAK 
CC OPEN 

Field trip to McCall’s 
Pumpkin Patch 

@9-3:30 

12 

FALL BREAK 
CC OPEN 

Join us for fall 
themed activities and 

games  
15 

Fantastic Beasts and Where 
to Find Them w/Kym and 
Xavier 
 
Jurassic World Club w/Vinh 
and Hailey 

16 
Disney Extravaganza 
w/Vanessa 
 
 
Jump Rope Club w/Daniela 
Are you Dipping Out? w/Deja 

17 
Pink Fluffy Unicorn Club 
w/Ben and Ruby 
 
 
Coraline Club w/Jenna and Lily 

18 
Fun Food & Challenges 
w/Taylor 
 
Murder Mystery w/Adriana 
 
 

19 
“KiKi, Do You Love Me?” 
Club w/Mercedes 
 
 
Elastic Triangle w/Sofia 

22 
Fantastic Beasts and Where 
to Find Them w/Kym and 
Xavier  
 
Jurassic World Club w/Vinh 
and Hailey 

23 
Disney Extravaganza 
w/Vanessa 
 
 
Jump Rope Club w/Daniela 
Are you Dipping Out? w/Deja 

24 
Pink Fluffy Unicorn Club 
w/Ben and Ruby 
 
 
Coraline Club w/Jenna and Lily 

25 
Fun Food & Challenges 
w/Taylor 
 
Murder Mystery w/Adriana 
 
 

26 
“KiKi, Do You Love Me?” 
Club w/Mercedes 

 
Spooky Slime w/Sofia 

Flash Mob 3-5 
Science K-2 

Art K-4 
Yearbook 5th  

Cooking 3-5 
Sports K-2 

Battle of the Books 4 & 5 
Lego K-3 

Electronics 3-5 
Cooking K-2 



 


